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October 14, 2009

Doug and Jo Ann M. Hall
1145 18 Road
Fruita, CO 81521

RE:  Surface Owner Notification and Waiver
PAD NAME: BCU 12B
Well: NVega Federal 12B-144
NWNE-12-T9S-R93W
Mesa County, Colorado

Mr. and Mrs. Hall,

Reference is made 10 our verbal understanding of Delta plans to commence operations for the drillin
caption well on your property located in the NWNE of Sec. 12, T9S-R93W.

While we are in the process of negotiating a written Surface Use Agreement, Delta would like to file the
APD’s (Application for permit to drill) with the Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC).

The state of Colorado requires Delta to provide a thirty (30) day notice under Rule 305 and to consult with
the surface owner under Rule 306 of the Rules and Regulations of the COGCC. Because we have verbal
understanding and you are aware of Delta drilling operations in the area we are asking you to waive the
notice requirement and consultation requirement

Please call me at (303)820-4046 with any questions you have concerning this proposal. If not please return
one executed copy of this letter in the envelope provided

Sincerely,

D PETROLEUM CORPORATION

m/f/ M
Paul’'M_ doeckel
Landrhan

We, Doug Hall and Jo Ann M. Hall hereby specially waive the 30 day notice requirement contained in Rule

305 and we have satisfied the consultation requirement contained in Rule 306 of the Rules and Regulations
of the COGCC.

Doug Hall Date

Jo Ann M. Hall Date



February 25, 2010

Doug and Jo Ann M. Hall CERTIFIED MAIL #7006 3450 0003 7801 6479
1145 18 Road RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
Fruita, CO 81521

RE: SURFACE USE PLAN —NVega Fed 12B 6-144

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Hall:

Delta Petroleum is proposing construction within the next 6 months on the NVega
Fed 12B 6-144, of which you are the surface owner.

This pad includes one federal bottom-hole location as well as one bottom-hole
location in production. Because the federal BHL requires a federal permit, Delta
Petroleum is required by Federal regulations to provide you with a copy of the
“Surface Use Plan’ for the federal well to be drilled on this pad (attached with this
letter).

If you have any guestions regarding the above-referenced “Surface Use Plan”,
please do not hesitate to contact me at (303) 575-0323.

Sincerely,

Delta Petroleum Corporation
Cheryl Johnson

Regulatory Technician

Attachment



